WARD 6 EMAIL and PHONECALLS WEEK OF April 10"
(Organized Trash Collection/OTC)

PHONE CALLS

Mary Jo Gulden @ 9xx Cook Ave E opposes OTC.

Nora Ivory @ 2xxx E Geranium opposes OTC.

Mrs. Richard Bloom @ 1xxx Cottage Ave E opposes OTC.
Mary Ann Bonniwell @ 9xx E Cottage Ave E opposes OTC.
Karen McGahn @ 2xxx Nokomis opposes OTC.

Walter Jergenson @ 7xx Rose Ave E opposes OTC.

Leon Labossiere @ 2xxx Jessamine Ave E opposes OTC.
Charlotte Nullins @ 1xxx Stillwater Ave opposes OTC.
Douglas and Joann Lundquist @ 1xxx Furness Pkwy oppose OTC.
Barb Joyce @ 1xxx E Iowa Ave opposes OTC.

Jess Stupe @ 9xx Case Ave opposes OTC.

Gena @ 1xxx Manton opposes OTC.

Sandra Marrone @ 6xx Reaney opposes OTC.

Richard Larson @ 1xxx Orange Ave E opposes OTC.

Dan Volkman @ 2xxx Maryland Ave E opposes OTC.

Dan Nilsson @ 1xxx McAfee opposes OTC.

Peter McGraw @ 2xxx Nokomis opposes OTC.

Dear Council Member Dan Bostrom,

A complete take over of garbage service in Saint Paul is far more complicated and not something city hall
should be involved in. We object to City appointees efforts to create a government-run, one-size-fits "solution"
for every home dictating costs and service level arrangements.

This is the wrong idea at the wrong time. A takeover of garbage takes the choice away from homeowners, puts
companies out of business, and employees out of work. Saint Paul should be focusing its time and energy on
skyrocketing skyway and gun crime, balancing the city budget, fixing rec centers, and recruiting new businesses
and jobs.

The City shouldn't fix something that is not broken!

This is the dumbest thing ST Paul has ever tried to do! Focus on homeless people or the dumb protesters or
something more important!

Jennie Schwartz (1xxx MAGNOLIA AVE E)

Dear Council Member Dan Bostrom,
A complete take over of garbage service in Saint Paul is far more complicated and not something city hall
should be involved in. We object to City appointees efforts to create a government-run, one-size-fits "solution"

for every home dictating costs and service level arrangements.

This is the wrong idea at the wrong time. A takeover of garbage takes the choice away from homeowners, puts



companies out of business, and employees out of work. Saint Paul should be focusing its time and energy on
skyrocketing skyway and gun crime, balancing the city budget, fixing rec centers, and recruiting new businesses
and jobs.

The City shouldn't fix something that is not broken!

No doubt union driven. Cost over time for taxpayer will escalate. Time to get out of St Paul.

Ray Ogren (1xxx IVY AVE E)

Dear Council Member Dan Bostrom,

A complete take over of garbage service in Saint Paul is far more complicated and not something city hall
should be involved in. We object to City appointees efforts to create a government-run, one-size-fits "solution"
for every home dictating costs and service level arrangements.

This is the wrong idea at the wrong time. A takeover of garbage takes the choice away from homeowners, puts
companies out of business, and employees out of work. Saint Paul should be focusing its time and energy on
skyrocketing skyway and gun crime, balancing the city budget, fixing rec centers, and recruiting new businesses
and jobs.

The City shouldn't fix something that is not broken!

Rick Volkman (2xxx TILSEN AVE)

Dear Council Member Dan Bostrom,

A complete take over of garbage service in Saint Paul is far more complicated and not something city hall
should be involved in. We object to City appointees efforts to create a government-run, one-size-fits "solution"
for every home dictating costs and service level arrangements.

This is the wrong idea at the wrong time. A takeover of garbage takes the choice away from homeowners, puts
companies out of business, and employees out of work. Saint Paul should be focusing its time and energy on
skyrocketing skyway and gun crime, balancing the city budget, fixing rec centers, and recruiting new businesses
and jobs.

The City shouldn't fix something that is not broken!
I do not need extra items picked up. I need a small cart and garbage picked up every other week. I also do not
need leaves picked up, I am capable of taking them to the compost. I understand that garbage dumping is a

problem, but I feel that this will not fix that problem. Many of us live on fixed incomes and cannot afford to
subsidize the garbage needs of larger families.

Alison Emery (1xxx MCAFEE ST)

Dear Council Member Dan Bostrom,

A complete take over of garbage service in Saint Paul is far more complicated and not something city hall
should be involved in. We object to City appointees efforts to create a government-run, one-size-fits "solution"



for every home dictating costs and service level arrangements.

This is the wrong idea at the wrong time. A takeover of garbage takes the choice away from homeowners, puts
companies out of business, and employees out of work. Saint Paul should be focusing its time and energy on
skyrocketing skyway and gun crime, balancing the city budget, fixing rec centers, and recruiting new businesses
and jobs.

The City shouldn't fix something that is not broken!

Amanda Lathrop (1xxx SHERWOOD AVE)

Dear Council Member Dan Bostrom,

A complete take over of garbage service in Saint Paul is far more complicated and not something city hall
should be involved in. We object to City appointees efforts to create a government-run, one-size-fits "solution"
for every home dictating costs and service level arrangements.

This is the wrong idea at the wrong time. A takeover of garbage takes the choice away from homeowners, puts
companies out of business, and employees out of work. Saint Paul should be focusing its time and energy on
skyrocketing skyway and gun crime, balancing the city budget, fixing rec centers, and recruiting new businesses
and jobs.

The City shouldn't fix something that is not broken!

John DuFresne (1xxx IVY AVE E)

Dear Council Member Dan Bostrom,

A complete take over of garbage service in Saint Paul is far more complicated and not something city hall
should be involved in. We object to City appointees efforts to create a government-run, one-size-fits "solution"
for every home dictating costs and service level arrangements.

This is the wrong idea at the wrong time. A takeover of garbage takes the choice away from homeowners, puts
companies out of business, and employees out of work. Saint Paul should be focusing its time and energy on
skyrocketing skyway and gun crime, balancing the city budget, fixing rec centers, and recruiting new businesses
and jobs.

The City shouldn't fix something that is not broken!

Laura McGinn ( 1xxx IOWA AVE E)

Dear Council Member Dan Bostrom,

A complete take over of garbage service in Saint Paul is far more complicated and not something city hall
should be involved in. We object to City appointees efforts to create a government-run, one-size-fits "solution"
for every home dictating costs and service level arrangements.

This is the wrong idea at the wrong time. A takeover of garbage takes the choice away from homeowners, puts
companies out of business, and employees out of work. Saint Paul should be focusing its time and energy on
skyrocketing skyway and gun crime, balancing the city budget, fixing rec centers, and recruiting new businesses
and jobs.



The City shouldn't fix something that is not broken!

Richard Berthiaume (5xx IOWA AVE E)

Dear Council Member Dan Bostrom,

A complete take over of garbage service in Saint Paul is far more complicated and not something city hall
should be involved in. We object to City appointees efforts to create a government-run, one-size-fits "solution"
for every home dictating costs and service level arrangements.

This is the wrong idea at the wrong time. A takeover of garbage takes the choice away from homeowners, puts
companies out of business, and employees out of work. Saint Paul should be focusing its time and energy on
skyrocketing skyway and gun crime, balancing the city budget, fixing rec centers, and recruiting new businesses
and jobs.

The City shouldn't fix something that is not broken!

The new recycling should have been rolled out much better than it was. I don't think having the government
take over private trash collection should ever be done. I want less government control over my life, not more.

Michael Florin (1xxx GERANIUM AVE E)

Dear Council Member Dan Bostrom,

A complete take over of garbage service in Saint Paul is far more complicated and not something city hall
should be involved in. We object to City appointees efforts to create a government-run, one-size-fits "solution"
for every home dictating costs and service level arrangements.

This is the wrong idea at the wrong time. A takeover of garbage takes the choice away from homeowners, puts
companies out of business, and employees out of work. Saint Paul should be focusing its time and energy on
skyrocketing skyway and gun crime, balancing the city budget, fixing rec centers, and recruiting new businesses
and jobs.

The City shouldn't fix something that is not broken!

Tom Green (2xxx MAGNOLIA AVEE)

Dear Council Member Dan Bostrom,

A complete take over of garbage service in Saint Paul is far more complicated and not something city hall
should be involved in. We object to City appointees efforts to create a government-run, one-size-fits "solution"
for every home dictating costs and service level arrangements.

This is the wrong idea at the wrong time. A takeover of garbage takes the choice away from homeowners, puts
companies out of business, and employees out of work. Saint Paul should be focusing its time and energy on
skyrocketing skyway and gun crime, balancing the city budget, fixing rec centers, and recruiting new businesses
and jobs.

The City shouldn't fix something that is not broken!



Adam Staples (1xxx 7TH ST E)

Dear Council Member Dan Bostrom,

A complete take over of garbage service in Saint Paul is far more complicated and not something city hall
should be involved in. We object to City appointees efforts to create a government-run, one-size-fits "solution"
for every home dictating costs and service level arrangements.

This is the wrong idea at the wrong time. A takeover of garbage takes the choice away from homeowners, puts
companies out of business, and employees out of work. Saint Paul should be focusing its time and energy on
skyrocketing skyway and gun crime, balancing the city budget, fixing rec centers, and recruiting new businesses
and jobs.

The City shouldn't fix something that is not broken!

Elizabeth Van Veldhuizen (1xxx STILLWATER AVE)




